
 
September 30, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
We are committed to delivering exceptional vacation experiences around the world.  While it is always our intention to maintain 
original itineraries, the safety of our guests and crew is of utmost importance. Due to unfavorable weather conditions with strong 
winds and high swells, not allowing for a safe tendering operation, our call to Dublin (Dun Laoghaire), Ireland has been canceled. In 
an effort to provide you with the best experience possible, despite the weather implications outside our control, we will now be 
arriving to Amsterdam, Netherlands at 8:00 a.m. affording you with an additional 3 hours to explore this fascinating destination. The 
revised itinerary follows:  
 

 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Dublin (Dun Laoghaire), Ireland, will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund 
of the fare paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7. 
  
 We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Dawn 


